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Dear Chair Dembrow, Vice Chair Olsen and Members of the Senate Interim Committee on Environment and
Natural Resources,

I am John Limb, a retired Electrical Engineer. I live in Jackson County. I appreciate what you are doing for climate
change

Climate change is THE existential issue of our times - we must act decisively. I think the current proposal for SB
1530 is a give-away to industry.

We need improvements to the transportation section of the bill and especially to the natural gas section. The bill
must include strong caps on natural gas and the disastrous effect that leaking methane has.

We can’t afford business as usual. We cannot allow legislation to move forward that is climate action in name only,
while it fails to hold large polluters accountable.

The bill must incorporate protections for impacted segments of society like rural areas, tribes and those struggling to
make ends meet.

It's time for us to act. Republican legislators need to be forcefully reminded that our citizens are behind action on
climate change and they will pay, if on now, then later at the ballot box if we all do not act.

___________________________

This email was sent by John Limb via Do Gooder, a website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they
consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to our
generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however John provided an email address (johnolimb@gmail.com)
which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to John Limb at johnolimb@gmail.com.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co
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